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The Secretary of the Permanent Council of the Organization presents his compliments to the permanent representatives and is pleased to inform them that the Chair has convened a regular meeting for Wednesday, January 26, 2005, at 10:00 a.m., in the Hall of the Americas, for consideration of the following topics:

1. Presentation of the Restructuring Plan [AG/RES. 2017 (XXXIV-O/04) and AG/RES. 2059 (XXXIV-O/04)]
(Pursuant to the provisions of resolutions AG/RES. 2017 (XXXIV-O/04) and AG/RES. 2059 (XXXIV-O/04), the Acting Secretary General will present the Restructuring Plan and the revised version of the approved program-budget for 2005.) (CP/INF.5067/04 rev. 1 and CP/doc.3970/04, respectively)
2. Draft resolution “Invitation to Candidates for the Posts of Secretary General and Assistant Secretary General of the Organization of American States” (CP/doc.3974/05)

(The Permanent Mission of Argentina transmitted this draft resolution, by means of a note, on behalf of the ALADI Group, Canada, El Salvador, and Panama.) 

3. Oral report on the Second Regional Seminar to Promote and Publicize the Volunteer Corps for Humanitarian Assistance in Central America and the Caribbean

(The Permanent Mission of Argentina requested in a note that this item be included.) (CP/INF. 5120/05)

4. Adoption of the minutes of the meetings of March 17 and 31, 2004, and April 19 and 27, 2004 (CP/ACTA 1402/04, CP/ACTA 1404/04, CP/ACTA 1409/04, and CP/ACTA 1412/04)
(The minutes were duly distributed to the permanent missions.)

5. Other business
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